Columbia River Peace Corps Association

SEPTEMBER POSTCARD

EVENTS CALENDAR

September 19 — Potluck/Program/
Business Meeting: Business meeting is
at 5 p.m., followed by a potluck and slide
show on Somalia at 6 p.m. Charlene
Holzworth’s house, 2524 NE 34th Ave.

September 27— Soirée: 6:30 p.m.
Lucky Lab, SE 9th and Hawthorne. (Last
Monday of the month)

October 25 — Soirée: 6:30 p.m. Lucky
Lab, SE 9th and Hawthorne. (Last
Monday of the month)

We decided to give our readers a break this month,
opting for the simple elegance of the CRPCA Postcard.
Expect the CRPCA Newsletter to return in its usual
form in October. — Ed.

CRPCA will resume its program schedule on the
third Sunday of every second month. The first
program will be Sunday, September 19, and will
feature a slide show about “Somalia [” (1962-64),
the group that broke the 1,000 mark for volunteers.
Martin Kaplan will be the speaker.

All programs will be held at the home of
Charlene Holzworth, 2524 NE 34th Avenue (284-
3444) and will start at 5 p.m. with a business
meeting. Following business there will be a
potluck dinner, starting at about 6 p.m. Please
bring either a main course, a salad, drinks, or
dessert. Charlene has graciously offered to provide
dinner plates and utensils.

Interested RPCVs may be able to travel to Somalia
to teach at Amoud University in January 2000.
Former Somalia PCVs are developing a three-week
program of ESL teacher training for the new
university. Each RPCV will pay his or her own
airfare (approximately $1,200-1,500). The
university will provide accommodations. Contact
Martin Kaplan as soon as possible for more
information (699-9833, <kaplanmS@idt.net>).



